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Brackett I.S.D. 
ALERT TO VENDORS 

 
 
On May 23, 2005, the Texas Senate Passed House Bill No. 914, adding 
Chapter 176 to the Local Government Code, and imposing new disclosure 
and reporting obligations on vendors and potential vendors to local 
government entities beginning on January 1, 2006.  This includes school 
districts. 
 
Failure to abide by these new statutory requirements can result in possible 
criminal penalties.   
 
Brackett ISD is requiring you to complete the attached CONFLICT OF 
INTEREST QUESTIONNAIRE (FORM CIQ) prepared by the Texas Ethics 
Commission, at the direction of the legislature and strongly recommends you 
become familiar with House Bill 914. 
 
Attached are a completed sample questionnaire and a blank questionnaire 
for you to return to: 
     

Brackett ISD 
C/O Gracie Mata 

P O Box 586 
Brackettville TX  78832 

Or 
FAX 830-563-9264 
Attn:  Gracie Mata 

 
 
 

Thank you in advance for complying with House Bill No. 914. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

 
 
 

Paula Renken 
Superintendent of Schools, Brackett I.S.D. 
PO Box 586 
Brackettville. TX 78832 
(830) 563-2491 


